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	Legistar No: 21-0759
	Resolution No: 
	Date Prepared: 4/29/2021
	Need Date: ASAP
	Department: Agriculture for BOS Turnboo
	Contact Name: Myrna Tow
	Phone: (530)621-6647
	Email Address: myrna.tow@edcgov.us
	undefined: 
		2021-04-29T14:29:46-0700
	Myrna Tow for Charlene Carveth


	Requesting Department: Agriculture
	Org Code: 3100000
	Description: Supervisor Turnboo has requested the Ag Commission review the attached Resolution regarding the following request: Our small industry of sheep and goat ranchers has been working tirelessly for 2 years toward an effort to mitigate the impact of the Ag Overtime bill (AB 1066) on our herder wages.  We recognize that most all of Ag has been impacted by this bill and it has resulted in an average increase of 6.5% to the general Ag sector.  In contrast, as a result of the the wage order, our small industry has seen an increase of 52%!   We do believe this outcome is a result of unintended consequences and in fact, is untenable for our small family ranches throughout the state.  

We have garnered significant support in the legislature from both sides of the aisle supporting our proposed administrative solution. Senator Anna Caballero  has led our charge and worked hard garnering support for our effort.  You'll notice on the attached letter that your Senator Brian Dahle and Representative Frank Bigelow have signed in support of our proposed solution.  
	Approved: On
	Disapproved: 
	Date: 4/30/2021
		2021-04-30T07:17:35-0700
	Daniel Vandekoolwyk


	County Counsel Comments: 


